
Staff and young people at Holsworthy Youth Club gathered together to say a
fond farewell to long serving volunteer Jacky Allen who hung up her apron at
the end of term in July. Jacky has been a familiar face to all for many many
years- serving and cooking tasty hot snacks and meals for young people during
the youth club sessions. Jacky has decided the time is now right to have a well
earned rest - though her legendary burgers and cheesy chips will be greatly
missed. 

GOODBYE & THANK YOU ! 
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Here is all the news from HYC for
 July- September  2024

Young people took to the stage during the week of St
Peters Fair to entertain the crowds in the town square.
We have so many talented young people in our group- it
was amazing to see them perform with such confidence-
many thanks to Baz and Sam, our music tutors for
supporting our young people through this event. 

WE ALSO HELD A TASTER SESSION FOR YEAR

5S THIS MONTH SO THEY COULD MEET THE

TEAM AND GET TO KNOW THE CENTER

BEFORE THEY CAN START IN SEPTEMBER! 



Young people took over the kitchen to make their
own lunch, we had pizza, jacket potatoes,  
spaghetti bolognese and home made oven baked
chicken nuggets. We served them with salad,
wedges and made them into chicken wraps!
Young people cooked and served all the food
which we sat and shared together

Thanks to some funding from our both our
County Councillor James Morrish and 2 of
our town councillors, Lyndon Piper and Pete
Shepherd we were able to open the center
and held some cooking sessions over the 6
week  Summer Holiday. As well as the usual
activities we were also able to offer some
cooking sessions
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We are excited to annouce that after securing some funding from Devon
Community Foundation we will now be able to offer cooking activities most
weeks during the usual youth club sessions- So far we have made scones
and we have had a taste testing session which then led to young people
designing and eating their own pizzas. This project will run throughout the
Autumn term see the next newsletter for an update on what they have
been creating!  Snacks are now availble from our new vending machine
(please bring change!) 

We are supported by...

Also in September we held a fundraiser for one of our young people,
Cohen Crockford-Taylor. Cohen is travelling to Athens in October to
represent ENGLAND at the International Karate Championships- we had a  
great day of cakes, cream teas, craft activities, games and stalls- we
raised an amazing £185.30 for Cohen and we are all excited to see how
he gets on next month and will be cheering loudly from Holsworthy. 


